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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 774 decreases the number of characters in an identification number for a medical marijuana 

patient or caregiver from 24 to 12 and provides that such identification shall also have a PDF417 

barcode. This change shall occur  for any new or replacement medical marijuana patient licenses 

issued after the effective date.  
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